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Ralph I. Lancaster, Special Master
Pierce Atwood LLP

Merrill’s Wharf

254 Commercial Street

Portland, ME 04101

RE:  State of Florida v. State of Georgia; Supreme Court of the United States

Dear Mr. Lancaster:

This firm represents the Alligator Point Water Resources District in Franklin County, Florida.
On or about March 13, 2015 we were served with a subpoena for production of documents addressed to
the Alligator Point Water Resources District.

The District has one office manager, one maintenance person and one part time engineer. It is
very difficult to timely respond to this production request.

I am directed to determine provisions under the applicable rules, or your management plans, to
pay costs and fees incurred in responding to this request.

By this letter, we are advising that we will not be able to comply within thirty (30) days of the
Notice of Service (March 10, 2015) but will need the entire 120 days. Certainly we will comply sooner,
if possible. I would point out, it appears there are some inconsistencies in the directions whether the
request is for 90 days beyond the initial service date, or 120 days. I'm happy to discuss this.

e

We will use our best efforts, as indica}ed‘,t'o deal wit]} his matter. Thank you.

f Very t;ml/ yours,
\“/
g R/ /)
onald A. Mowrey
RAM:ted

c: Sara Turner, Office Manager
Alligator Point Water Resources District
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